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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 10TH APRIL 2006
HEADED ITEM NO. 3(e)

Report of Tallaght Area Committee Meeting 27th March 2006

Corporate Services Business

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting held on 27th March 2006 the following motion was considered.
“It was proposed by Councillor E. Maloney, seconded by Councillor C. King:

“That the Councillors representing the district of Tallaght fully support the submission by the Board of Tallaght Hospital to the HSE to have the proposed new Children's Hospital situated at the Tallaght Hospital site and that this motion, if passed, be forwarded to the April Council meeting to seek the support of all Councillors on South Dublin County Council.”

REPORT:

If the motion is passed the matter will be brought to the next meeting of the Council and if approved the terms will be forwarded to the Board of Tallaght Hospital and the Health Services Executive for their attention.”
Following discussion, the Motion was passed unanimously.
The matter is now before the Members for their consideration.
